
June 2020 

Please be advised that Yuma hasn't been meeting or riding due to the pandemic 
pandemonium. We did however get a proclamation from our mayor for May motorcycle 
awareness month. It will be posted at our local Harley Davidson shop.  

Gee lots of long “p” words huh? 

Be safe and stay healthy! 

Frank 
Yuma Chapter ABATE of Arizona 


